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April was a great month. :o) 
 
We are learning how to do e-mails which some of us are faster than others. It is a 
great training and most of the time it is going smoothly.  
 
We have a new driver on board.  We would like to welcome Edith Chigbrow to 
our transportation team. Edith has caught on very fast as to where the route goes 
and how to handle the students. We are very happy to have her.  
 
Bus citations were not too bad this month only 19 this month. They ranged from 
fighting on the bus which resulted in a 3 day suspension from the bus, to eating 
on the bus and not staying in their assigned seats. We have also had some trouble 
with the students being disrespectful to the drivers but this seems to be getting a 
little better.  
 
We celebrated our Employee of the Year, Michael Henscheid. Michael is one of 
our preschool drivers. He is an amazing employee. Thanks Mike for all you do.  
 
We are doing a lot of extra trips as the school year comes to a close.  
 
The mechanics are very busy keeping our buses on the road. Some days are 
better than others. Luckily I have three of the most amazing mechanics anyone 
could ask for. We are so lucky to have them. Thank you Ryan, Spook and Jerome 
for all you do.   
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